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Sikorsky Statement Following NTSB
Investigative Update

Our condolences remain with the family, friends and communities who lost loved ones. We continue
working closely with the NTSB and are providing technical support during the investigation. Safety is
always our top priority. We are aware of the preliminary report; if there are any actionable findings

throughout the course of the investigation, we will inform our customers. Please refer any questions

related to the investigation to the NTSB.
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